NEWSLE Friday 16th July 2021

NEWSLETTER



ROUD TO BE, PROUD TO BELONG

Dear Parents,

This week in the Nursery, the children were very excited to visit their new Reception classes. The children had the opportunity to see their new classrooms and they met some of the Reception staff. When they came back from their visit, many of the children said that they could not wait to go to 'big school!'

We have also been talking about the fact that the children will need to wear a school uniform when they start Reception in September. They are very excited about this as many of the children have siblings who wear a uniform. The Nursery children are feeling very grown up at the thought of finishing Nursery and moving on

to Reception.



If you have brought in your child's book bag, we have kept it safe and will be giving it to your child's Reception teacher.



Notice

We break up for the school holidays on Thursday 22nd July 2021.

Please let us know if your child is not going to be coming in to school next week.



This week in the Nursery: 19th - 22nd July 2021:

- We will be making Eid cards. We would like to wish all of our families that celebrate, a very happy Eid.
- Monday 19th July we will be taking graduation photos of your child. You may wish to dress your child in their smart clothes for this occasion.
- Tuesday 20th July some of our Muslim families will be celebrating Eid today and some will be celebrating tomorrow. Please inform us if your child will not be in school. Your child will be allowed one day of authorised absence.
- Wednesday 21st July we will be having an end of year picnic in our Nursery play area. The Nursery staff will provide the food and juice for the picnic. You may wish to dress your child in their party clothes. Please make sure that children wear sensible shoes (no open toed sandals)
- Thursday 22nd July this will be our last day in the Nursery. The Nursery staff and children will be spending our last day together playing games and having fun!

The Nursery Team would like to say a big thank you to all of our families. We have really appreciated all of your support and understanding over the past year. It has been lovely to teach and get to know your children and we will really miss you all. We would like to wish you all a super, happy and safe summer holiday.

